
 

 

Fishers/HSE Girls Basketball Board – Members Needed 
 

 We have a HIGH DEMAND for board members for the 2017-2018 

season and could very much use your help! 

 The time commitment is very minimal – one hour meeting once a 

month (no meeting April/May), a couple of hours of extra time in 

the Fall/Winter as the season begins (attending 

tryouts/registration, creating teams/coaches etc.) 

 NO FEES charged for all children of board members! 

 NO BASKETBALL KNOWLEDGE NECESSARY! 

 

We have a great league that is continuing to grow and will only be 

successful in keeping up with this growth with the volunteer help of 

people like you!  There are many new ideas we would like to 

implement to evolve and continue to make the league better, but 

cannot do so without more volunteers!  

 

To find out more please attend our next meeting on Tuesday, July 18th 

at 8pm at the SPORTS Office at Billericay Park OR contact Dave Walker 

at fishersgirlsbball@gmail.com 


